
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session Minutes, May 20, 2015 

Town Hall 

 

David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:07 PM at the Town Hall.  Members Adam Burnett, 

Marion Stoddart, and Carol Coutrier were present.  Pete and Celia joined the group for River 

Festival planning. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Adam Burnett, it was  

 

VOTED:  to accept the minutes of the April 30, 2015, Groton Greenway meeting. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

I. River Festival 

 Marion reported that Michael Veit will participate.  Tessa will handle recycling.  She will 

email Carol with contact information for volunteers at the Greenway Table. 

 Pete will request that only one Ducks Unlimited boat will be needed. 

 Celia reported that we are good for volunteers. 

  Pete: Can veterans organization participate?  David will contact them. 

 Pete will ask about parking across the street. 

 David reported donations of $50. from Moison Hardware and $250. from Bemis.  We 

have $600. of unrestricted funds to go into next year. 

 

Upon a motion by Adam Burnett, seconded by Marion Stoddart, it was 

 

VOTED: to allocate $100. for Cheryl’s Johns. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Carol Coutrier, it was 

 

VOTED: to allocate $100. for bus driver tip. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Adam Burnett, it was 

 

VOTED: to expend $300. from the gift fund for insert in Groton Herald for 4/29 or 5/5. 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 David Pitkin gave a Trello update. 

 

 



The next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on May 28, 2015 at 7 PM. 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Adam Burnett, it was 

 

VOTED: to adjourn 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

 


